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Dear Penny,

Good morning and many thanks for the opportunity to comment on the above TWAO.

ORR does not comment on individual schemes for the closure of level crossings, as others are best placed to make these
judgements.  However, we do support the closure of level crossings and this should be the first option considered in a risk-control
strategy by the duty holder, in line with the principles of prevention set out in the Management of Health and Safety at Work
Regulations 1999.
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